
Betsy Johnson brought it to our attention that Columbia County is at risk of having parts of Multnomah 
County becoming part of our district.  We do not want them to be part of our smaller, distinct district!  
We are a smaller, more conservative district at present, and we would be drowned out and not heard if 
the larger, liberal Portland area were to come into our district. Let us keep our voice here in Columbia 
County as it is. Do not change our district. It is only fair to let us be heard!   
 
Sincerely,  Martha M. Butcher 
                   33600 Ruby Lane 
                   St Helens, Oregon.  97051 
           

 


